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General emanating from the high-level meeting in are summarized in the report. I
would like to highlight some of these initiatives.

In the area of prevention, a number of
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assistance, for victims and children born as a result of sexual exploitation and abuse
by United Nations Personnel.

In addition to the proposed measures emanating from the high-level meeting of
senior leadership, the report provides an update of actions taken in 2014 to address
sexual exploitation and abuse.

Mr. Chairman,

The Secretary-General is committed to the policy of zero tolerance for sexual
exploitation and sexual abuse. Any act of sexual exploitation or abuse by United
Nations personnel harms the people the United Nations is meant to protect. It
tarnishes the reputation of the Organization and undermines its credibility.
Sustained efforts are needed


